
Jane Fawcett, 34 Patshull Road, London NW5 2JY  

22 December 2024 

Camden Planning Officer 

London Borough of Camden 

5 St Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

 
Dear Sir 

 
Re: Application Number 2024/5682/T, Notification of Intended’ Works to Tree(s) 

in a Conservation Area, Proposal: Front Garden - 1 x Magnolia (T1) - Fell to 

ground level 

 
I was shocked to see this application to fell a Magnolia tree, which gives 

pleasure to all the local people. At a time when trees have been lost in the 

area I would urge you to deny permission to this application. Perhaps one of 

your tree experts could give the owners advice on how to prune such a tree. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jane Fawcett 

 


